Julie Cohn Awarded IEEE Fellowship in Electrical History

The Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE) History awarded
Julie Cohn, a Ph.D. candidate in University of Houston History Department, the
2010-2011 IEEE Life Member Fellowship in Electrical History. The IEEE
Fellowship in Electrical History supports one year of full-time graduate work in the
history of electrical science and technology at a college or university of recognized
standing. The Fellowship will begin in June 2010.

Julie plans to apply this fellowship to research for her dissertation, currently titled
“Expansion for Conservation: The Growth of North America’s Power Grid through
the Twentieth Century.” The History Department faculty is delighted to celebrate
Ms. Cohn's latest accomplishment.



